
EARLY NOTICE 1 Environmental Monitor 

The Town of Hopkinton, Department of Public Works will submit in January 2008 to 
MassDEP for a Request for Site Exam and Pump Test Proposal application for siting a 
public water supply source to withdraw up to approximately 0.432 mgd of water from the 
groundwater of the Sudbury-Assabet-Concord (SuAsCo) River Basin, in the Town of 
Hopkinton. The location of the withdrawal points is adjacent to Alprilla Farm Road. 

Written comments on the granting of a MassDEP permit to conduct additional testing of 
the site for a new water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days of 
publication of this notice in the Environmental Monitor. The written comments are to be 
submitted to the Drinking Water Program Section Chief at the MassDEP Central 
Regional Office 627 Main Street, Worcester, Massachusetts 01608. 


